
 

 

Notice of Leaving 
 

Notice is hereby given that Mr Man Shu Shing Billy, the former General Manager of Market 
Research Business, has left the Hong Kong Quality Assurance Agency (HKQAA) with effect from 
21 March 2013.  

Thereafter, he has no further authority to represent and/or to act on our behalf for any matter 
whatsoever, and we will not be responsible or liable for any of his acts and activities.  

For enquiries concerning businesses of the HKQAA, please contact Mr P C Chan (Chief Operating 
Officer) / Ms Fancy Tang (Market Research Manager) of HKQAA at tel. no. 2202 9311.  

 

Hong Kong Quality Assurance Agency 

21 March 2013 

 

離職啟示 

 

文樹成先生（Mr Man Shu Shing Billy）前為香港品質保證局市場調研總經理，已於 2013年 3
月 21日離任，今後文樹成先生在外之一切華洋轇輵，概與本局無涉，特此聲明。 

有關本局業務之查詢，歡迎與本局運營總監陳先生／市場調研經理鄧小姐聯絡（電話：2202 
9311）。 

 

香港品質保證局 啟 

2013年 3月 21日 

 


